
Cornwall Borough Planning Commission Meeting 
January 06, 2020 

 
 

 
Mr. Fratini called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. 
 
Members Present: 
 Bruce Conrad 
 John Karinch 
 Jim Williams 
 Raymond Fratini 
 
R. Steven Dellinger, representing Hanover Engineering, was also present. 
 
The Laurenzo-Teiken Lot Annexation Plan was discussed.  It was moved by Mr. 
Fratini and also by Mr. Williams that the Commission recommend that the 
Borough Council approve the Teiken Lot Annexation Plan with the stipulations in 
the letter written by Attorney Cleary on the topic of this plan.  Motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Bruce Conrad, Secretary                                                            


